
EXPECTING AGAIN?

Even though this is not a first pregnancy for either of you, there are good reasons to take a 

You may have forgotten more than you think you have.
how.

You may have misplaced the materials you received the first time her
receive new and updated materials!
Changes may have taken place since your last delivery. This is especially true if this will 
be your first birth at Hunterdon Medical Center.

Second and subsequent pregnancies go by almost without notice, because you are so busy with 

and discuss what worked and what did you change this time? What is 
your vision for this birth? This class will not only refresh your memory, but allow you to 
formulate some goals for your next labor.

that you need to review 
and begin to practice once again, so the techniques are fresh in your mind and automatic once 
again.

single evening class so you only need to find a sitter once!

Contact Felice Lewaine at 908-788-MOMS (6667) to arrange a class date that in convenient for 
you. Cost: $99. 

All classes are held at the Hunterdon Medical Center Education Center, 215 Route 31, just north of HMC. 
Preregistration is required. Please call Parenting and Childbirth Education Services at 908-788-MOMS 

(6667) if you have any questions, otherwise please use the enclosed registration form to reserve your place.


